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June 6, 2008

Mt. Scott Renstrom

Atlantic Doors and Hardware, Inc.
4601 10th Avenue
Lake Worth, Florida 33463

Dear Scott,

It is with great pleasure that Southern Construction Systems offers this testimonial
letter to Atlantic Doors and Hardware. We have worked together on numerous
projects over the past four years and have closely obsetved your outstanding
performance from start to finish.

Atlantic Doors and Hardware provided quality products and excellent customer
service. They have always met the requirements of our schedules going above and
beyond to ensure the project is a complete success.

We have enjoyed our working relationship. Your company’s honest and professional
manner of doing business has made it a pleasure to work with you. We would not
hesitate to recommend Atlantic Doors and Hardware for a project of any size.

Sincerely,
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Pete Lombar
President
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